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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support for option E
1 message

'Taylor Neff' via SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)
<cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Mon, May 6, 2024 at 1:42
PM

Reply-To: Taylor Neff <neff_taylor@yahoo.com>
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear SBAC,

I have one child at pond cove and another starting kindergarten in the fall. I’m writing to support option E for the school
building project. It’s the least disruptive and gives us the most longevity for the cost. We desperately need at least one
new building and I can’t support a building project that doesn’t address the safety and health concerns of the current
facilities. Selfishly I also don’t want my kids to spend their entire elementary school years in portables, nor do I want
that for the staff. Please put option E forward to voters next fall. It’s the only option that really moves us forward in
terms of updating these facilities. Everything else is just kicking the can down the road.

Best,
Taylor Neff
7 Bayview Rd

Sent from my iPhone
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